Archbishop Says Flynn, Attorneys Not Involved in Transfers
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Retired Archbishop Rembert Weakland sends letter "Setting Record Straight" to
gubernatorial candidate Matt Flynn.

MILWAUKEE, WI - In recent months, Republicans and some Democrats have claimed that
gubernatorial candidate Matt Flynn was responsible for transfers of abusive priests when Flynn
was a litigation partner at Quarles and Brady and served as counsel to the Milwaukee
Archdiocese.

Retired Archbishop Rembert Weakland confirmed that neither Flynn nor any lawyers were
involved in transfers of abusive priests. Click here to read Weakland’s email statement.

Matt Flynn responded, “Thank you to Archbishop Weakland for confirming that neither | nor any
lawyers were involved in the reassignment of priests who had been accused of abuse of minors.
Allegations by Republicans, some Democrats, and others to the contrary are false.”

Hit#

Matt Flynn is a Navy veteran, attorney, and former Chair of the Democratic Party of Wisconsin.



https://forwardwithflynn.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/Rembert-Weakland-Statement.pdf
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He graduated from law school at the University of Wisconsin—Madison.

For additional information, visit www.ForwardWithFlynn.com .
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